To: R 2 ci romona.ca.us Il @ci.romona.ca.us]

From: Bruce D. Praet
Sent: Tue 8/4/2020 9:11:02 AM
Subject: Help for Your ACLU lawsuit

Mike -
Sorry to see that the ACLU targeted you for their AB392 attack. Although it would probably be a conflict for me to defend the lawsuit
directly, | would like to offer as much "behind the scene" support as possible (at no cost). Give me a call and we can discuss.

Bruce D. Praet

Ferguson, Praet & Sherman, APC
1631 E. 18th Street

Santa Ana, California 92705

1 DO NOT ACCEPT SERVICE OR EX-PARTE NOTICE BY EMAIL OR VOICEMAIL. THIS MESSAGE IS CONFIDENTIAL. This electronic transmission, and any documents
attached hereto, (a) are protected by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act (18 USC §§ 2510-2521), (b) may contain confidential and/or legally privileged
information, and (c) are for the sole use of the intended recipient named above. You may not print, distribute, or copy this message or any attachments. If you have
received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail and delete the electronic message and any attachments.
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